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March 17, 2014 

Via Email and US Mail 
Charles Magee 
Senior Utilities Engineer 
Safety and Enforcement Division . 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102-3298 

RE; Gas Leak Management; Data Request PG&E 03-12-14-01 

Dear Mr. Magee: 

PG&E received your March 12, 2014, requests for information regarding its leak management processes 
and repair/replacement of service lines and risers. We have started compiling the requested information 
and will provide the data responses pursuant to Public Utilities Code Section 583. We expect to be able to 
provide responses by March 28, 2014, to the following Data Requests: 1, 2, 7, 12, 14-15, 17-18, 21-22, 31, 
33-34, and 36-38. 

We will need additional time to respond to the other 35 data requests due to the level of detail and work that 
will be required to develop responses. We expect to be able to respond by April 30, 2014, to the following 
Data Requests: 3-6, 8-11, 13, 16, 19-20, 23-30, 32, 35, and 39-51. 

PG&E looks forward to reviewing the best practice results accumulated from this effort. 

Sincerely, 

Bill Gibson 
Director, Codes & Standards 

cc: Ken Bruno, Safety & Enforcement Division 
Laura Doll, Director, Regulatory Relations 
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